FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch
445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

August 06, 2019

Attn; c/o Holland & Knight LLP
Harris Corporation

800 17th Street, NW, Suite 1100
Washington, DC 200006

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE
Dear c/o Holland & Knight LLP,
This refers to application, File No. 0505-EX-ST-2019, for an experimental authorization.
You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested. The
requested band is allocated exclusively for Military Satellite Systems per Footnote G117 and is heavily
used by DoD for Satellite Communications (SATCOM).
NTIA requests Harris Corporation pre-coordinate future STA submissions with the Air Force (POC:
Jimmy Nguyen, Email: Jimmy.Nguyen@us.af.mil) and US Navy (POC: Darren Townsend Email:

darren.townsend@navy.mil) to develop testing parameters/conditions that, will meet Harris Corporation’s
test objectives and minimize the impact to SATCOM operations.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number : 49933

Sincerely,

Anthony Serafini
Chief
Experimental Licensing Branch



